

49 Woodside Street Stamford, CT 06902

March 25, 2008

Leslie B. Moriarty, Vice Chairman Greenwich Board of Education Havemeyer Building 290 Greenwich Avenue Greenwich, CT 06830-6521

Re: Environmental Assessments & Solutions, Inc.

Hamilton Modular School at Western Middle School

Mold Testing Summary Report – Remaining Possession and Furniture

Dear Ms. Moriarty:

This letter summarizes my review of the March 19, 2008 Environmental Assessments & Solutions, Inc. report, and the March 10, 2008 testing that serves as the basis of the report.

In the March 19th report, Mr. Schwartz concluded that the remaining possessions in the modular classrooms were not contaminated with excessive fungi and bacteria. This conclusion is substantiated by the absence of odors or visual evidence of mold, and the results of fifteen fungal and bacterial cultures.

Based on the data presented by Mr. Schwartz, I agree that there is no evidence of hazardous quantities of mold and bacteria on the contents of the modular classrooms. However, if any items are observed to be stained or visibly moldy, they should be set aside for evaluation.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 203-324-2222.

Robert C. Brown, MS, CIH
Director of Industrial Hygiene

HYGENIX, Inc.

HAMILTON.LTR/rb